Extend Your Hand with your Old
Grapevine Magazines

The Grapevine Committee is collecting past issues of
Grapevine to help members during these challeng-
ing times. Virtual and conference call meetings are
great BUT we have members who are not able to
participate.

How Can You Help?

. Donate past issues of Grapevine

. ldentify who might benefit from the Grapevine
What’s Next?

. Send an email to grapevine@marylandaa.org
for details.

Tradition 5 states: “Each group has but one

primary purpose — to carry the message to
the alcoholic who still suffers.”



